
 
Trinity School Newsletter 2 of the Autumn Term – Friday 16th September 2022 

Tel: 01373 461949 Email: office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk  Visit: www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

 
Trinity First School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. 

We expect all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Page | 1 

 

 
 

DATES 
Term Dates 2022/2023 

September 

Monday 19th  School Closed 

Thursday 22nd Oakfield Open Day 

Friday 30th   New Parents Coffee Morning 

October 

Thursday 20th  Last day of term 1 

Friday 21st   Inset Day 

Monday 31st  Start of term 2 

December 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 
 

 
 

The official date of the State Funeral of 

Queen Elizabeth II is Monday 19 September 

2022. This day will be a bank holiday and 

settings that are normally closed on a bank 

holiday should close on this day as a mark of 

respect.  This will include schools and colleges. 

(Statement from Department of Education) 

 

Trinity School will therefore be closed on 

this day.  We will be open again on Tuesday 

20 September as normal. 
 

School Lunches 

The deadline to order lunches 

for w/c 26th September is midnight on Monday 

19th September. 

School Office Email Address 
Please note that our school office 

email address is: 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

 

The old address has now been closed and is no 

longer receiving emails.  Thank you. 
 

Class Representatives 
The Friends of Trinity 

First School are looking 

for parents and carers to become Class 

Representatives for their child’s class. The 

representatives will share messages with 

other parents, support the FOTFS by helping 

to drum up support for activities and events 

and be a link for information to FOTFS.  They 

may also be a “support resource” for times 

when the class teacher may request support 

for cakes sales or other volunteer activities.  

You will not need to attend the FOTFS 

meetings but will be happy to receive the 

minutes and be in a Whatsapp group with the 

other Class Representatives to get messages 

out. 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Class Rep 

or would like more information, please contact 

tsafrome@yahoo.com 
 

Inset Days 
Please note there will be an inset 

day at the end of this term on 

Friday 21st October. 

The last day in school will be Thursday 20th 

October. 
 

 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/term-dates/
mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
mailto:tsafrome@yahoo.com
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
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Music Listening 

 
(click the image to follow the link) 

 

Sahela Re Kishori Amonkar 

This life that we are living together is a song 

of harmony, O Mate, Let’s live it to the 

fullest; and let’s continue this journey 

together for all the lives to come after 

(Lovely Hindu nod to reincarnation/Samsara!) 

 

Kishori Ravindra Amonkar was a leading 

Indian classical vocalist, belonging to the 

Jaipur gharana, or a community of musicians 

sharing a distinctive musical style. She was a 

performer of the classical genre khyal and 

the light classical genres thumri and bhajan. 

Amonkar trained under her mother, classical 

singer Mogubai Kurdikar also from the Jaipur 

gharana, but she experimented with a variety 

of vocal styles in her career. 

The main instruments you can hear in this 

piece is the tabla and the sitar. 

Tabla is the drum (boing sounds!) great solo 

here - Zakir Hussain Meets Berklee - Ustad 

Zakir Hussain Tabla Solo - YouTube 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening  
 

This term each class teacher will be 

doing one set of online appointments and one 

set of face-to-face appointments, in school. 

We will split the appointments available in half, 

so that we have equal numbers of online and 

face-to-face appointments. We may not be 

able to offer everyone the style of 

appointment they would ideally like this time, 

but we will use any feedback you may have as 

parents to adjust what we offer for the 

Spring term set of meetings if needed. 

 

For your information, the dates for each class 

are as follows: 

 

Holly and Bramble – Tuesday 18th October 

face-to-face, Thursday 20th October online 

Pine and Gorse – Monday 17th October face-

to-face, Wednesday 19th October online 

Oak and Maple – Tuesday 18th October online, 

Thursday 20th October face-to-face 

Poppy and Jasmine – Monday 17th October 

online, Wednesday 19th October face-to-face 

Rainbow – Monday 17th October face-to-face, 

Thursday 20th October online 

Sunshine – Monday 17th October face-to-face, 

Wednesday 19th October online 

 

Nearer the time, we will ask you to book your 

appointment online, using the system we have 

used over the last two years. This booking 

system will be both for face-to-face and online 

appointments and it will naturally operate on a 

first come, first served basis. 
 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ipauyMfVYso
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LAwgD_YxRgM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LAwgD_YxRgM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LAwgD_YxRgM
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New Parents coffee 

morning -  

Friday 30th 

September 9-11am 
 

The FOTFS will be running a coffee morning 

for the new reception parents on Friday 30th 

September in aid of MacMillan Cancer Support 

and FOTFS.  Will look forward to welcoming 

lots of new faces over a cuppa and some cake! 
Don’t forget to bring your pennies/cash only! 

 

Read to Succeed 
To encourage the children and 

to support parents with 

reading at home, we will be 

continuing with our ‘Read to 

Succeed’ certificates this 

year.  The children are 

awarded a certificate in Stars 

Assembly every time they have reached 

another 25 reads at home.  Daily reading at 

home and at school really helps children 

develop secure reading skills, which in turn 

help to improve their educational outcomes 

overall, and their life chances.  Please work 

with us to support your child with daily reading 

at home, and do talk to your child’s class 

teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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